October 2017 LEC Minutes

Ordeal: Inducted 106 new ordeal members

Brotherhood: Inducted 56 new brotherhood members, brotherhood blitz will be November 4th,
217 at camp horseshoe

Vigil: Vigil members should receive an email regarding selections

Troop rep: Be a troop rep!

Projects: We got all the work done, thank you

Unit elections: We are looking for more unit election team members, there will be a briefing in
late September

Ceremonies: Thank you to everyone that helped out this weekend, especially Matt Carden
Costumes: We are looking to repair some costumes

Communications: All radios are back, they will go back for C5

Conclave 2019: New standing committee

Nominations: We elected 6 officers, they will be inducted in January

Conventions: Distributing conclave patches, Looking for a new chairmen, Conclave 2018 will be
June 1-3, at Camp Bayshore ( hosted by Wunita Gokhos 39)

Camping promotions: Working to improve

Trail crew: We will have 2 workdays before January

Winter Camp staff: One troop signed up so far, please encourage troops to sign up for winter
camp staff, Looking for a provisional program.

LLD: No report

Kitchen: Food was good.

Trustee: Thank you to everyone who helped out with the lodge building

Banquet: Banquet 2018 will be March 4th, 2017, at TCHS Downingtown campus

Dance team: Looking for people to join dance team

Day of Service: No report

Cub Day (C5): Looking for volunteers, on October 14, 2017, at paradise farm camps, dinner will
be provided

NOAC 2018: Sign up for NOAC, there are limited spots

Youth Protection: We tried a new system of using wristbands for YPT, looking to improve this,
Kolbe Bien will be taking over in January

Lodge Advisor minutes: thank you for cooperating with the changes in schedule we have this
weekend.

Lodge Chief minute: Buzz the Beard was great. Thank you for making my chief term great, lets
start thinking towards next year

Lodge staff advisor: weekend was great, thank you for all the work for the camp.
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